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Kilmallie Community Company branches out 

 

5th March 2011 

 

Cnoc nam Faobh Oak Wood 
 

Many thanks to Ewan 

Kennedy contractors who as a 

voluntary contribution removed 

some dangerous trees and branches 

which had been hovering over the 

path since the last gale – a good 

community effort. 

 

Three men complete 

with all the safety gear, chainsaws 

and insurance certificates spent 

three hours on Saturday doing this 

necessary clearance work. 

 

Roddy Mainland 

“supervised”. He took the photos! . 

 

 

 

 


